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Ref.: SCBD/SPS/KG/JSH/FS/86004 12 July 2017 

 

R E M I N D E R  N O T I F I C A T I O N 

 

Call for nominations of participants in the capacity-building workshop for Caribbean small island 

developing States towards achieving Aichi Biodiversity Target 9 

18 – 22 September 2017, Kingston, Jamaica 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

Further to notification 2017-042 issued on 19 May 2017, I would like to remind Parties of small 

island developing States (SIDS) in the Caribbean of the invitation to nominate participants to take part in 

the “Capacity-building workshop for Caribbean small island developing States towards achieving Aichi 

Biodiversity Target 9” taking place from 18 to 22 September 2017 in Kingston, Jamaica.  

 

Considering the communications between nominees from the environmental and the agricultural 

sectors that is required in preparation for the workshop, I encourage Parties to submit their nominations as 

soon as possible and no later than 31 July 2017. Due to the process that the Ad Hoc Steering Committee 

must follow to select participants for the workshop, the Secretariat will not be in a position to extend this 

deadline.  

 

For more information on the required expertise of nominees and the nomination form to be 

submitted, please refer to notification 2017-042 of 19 May available on the CBD website at 

http://www.cbd.int/doc/notifications/2017/ntf-2017-042-ias-en.doc. 

 

The required information should be sent by e-mail to: secretariat@cbd.int or by fax to: 

+1 (514) 288 6588. 

 

Please accept, Madam/Sir, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 

Cristiana Paşca Palmer, PhD 

Executive Secretary 
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